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August 9, 2023 

 

Houston-Galveston Area Council 
Attn:  Craig Raborn, MPO Director 
P.O. Box 22777 
Houston, Texas 77227-2777 
 
Dear Craig: 
 
This letter is in support of the Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) Houston 
District’s projects submitted for funding consideration in the Houston-Galveston Area 
Council’s (H-GAC) 2023 Call for Projects.   
 
Specifically, we request H-GAC’s full support for implementation funding of the attached 
list of projects:  

• Widening of FM 518, from FM 865 to SH 35 (CSJ 0976-02-086)  

• Widening of FM 1128 from FM 518 to Bailey Avenue (CSJ 1684-01-024) 

• Conducting a mobility study on SH 35 from Dixie Drive to BS 35 S (no CSJ yet) 

• Widening of SH 35 from FM 518 to S of SH 6 (CSJ 0178-02-081)  
 
These projects and the others on the list are critical for the improvements of State 
roadways within the Brazoria County area. Please contact me directly via email at 
kcole@pearlandtx.gov should additional support or other efforts be needed to make these 
projects come to fruition. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Kevin Cole, Mayor 
City of Pearland 
cc:  TxDOT – Houston District 
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